



Dear Valued Patient,

We want to inform you that as of March 24, 2023, Dr. Kelly Thomas, DMD, is no longer practicing with Premier Community HealthCare. While Dr. Thomas will be greatly missed, we are very grateful for the outstanding care she provided to you and your family as our health center patients.

Your children can continue receiving quality and gentle dental care at our Pediatric Health Center with Dr. Lisa Painter, DDS. Dr. Painter is a West Virginia University School of Dentistry graduate and a proud member of the American Dental Association. She is a mother and passionate about serving our community's young

patients with oral hygiene care and education.

For a comprehensive list of our providers, please visit: www.premierhc.org. As always, you may schedule appointments by calling 352-518-2000. We are thankful for you entrusting us with your care and look forward to continuing to meet your healthcare needs.

In health,

Joseph D. Resnick, MHA
Chief Executive Officer